
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 9:44 AM 
To:  
Subject: HP22-001 
 
Mr. Theis, 
 
The additional message you submitted regarding the SCS Carbon Transport LLC 
pipeline docket, HP22-001, will be posted under Comments and Responses in the 
docket. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




